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Sunshine Room
Why should you never iron a four-leaf clover?
Because you wouldn’t want to press your luck!

Happy Spring!! We had so much fun in the snow but are way more excited to play in the sand! We have been loving the warm weather 
lately; mainly being able to take our jackets o�  :) � ere were so many fun activities this month! Our top favorite was the huge dance 
party at � e Spring Fling. We absolutely loved the DJ along with seeing all of our friends a� er school time. 

To start o�  March we got brand new shelves!! We as a class decided that we should redo the classroom. � e new setup is wonderful, and 
the kids really do love where everything is placed. We also had our � rst spirit week of the year; our favorite day was thing 1 & thing 2 
day. We got to make green eggs and ham; everyone tried it and absolutely loved it; they all asked for seconds. Continuing on, we were 
patiently waiting to see if we could catch the leprechaun. We built a trap and crossed our � ngers that we would be able to catch him. 
Spoiler alert, we did not catch him! Hopefully we have better luck next year. 

Just a friendly reminder as the days get warmer, we are still bringing in appropriate clothing for both indoor and outdoor activities. We 
go outside twice a day for at least 30 minutes, so proper clothing is essential. Please bring in your child’s blanket on Mondays and take 
them home for the wash on Fridays, this also goes for water bottles. If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Alexis or Ms. 
Nay-nay. You can always talk to us in person at drop o� /pickup, on the app, or calling us during nap time between 1pm-3pm. 

� ank you! � e Sunshine Crew

Ms. Nay-nay and Ms. Alexis :)

Fantastic Frogs
Spring at last! We are so grateful for the warm weather ushering us from March into April, and all the time we have been able to enjoy 
the outdoors as a class.

March was full of whimsy and magic. During Dr. Seuss week, it was so much fun to share silly stories with the children! Many of the 
Frogs recognized stories from home, like “Fox in Socks”, “� ere’s a Wocket in My Pocket!”, and of course, “Green Eggs and Ham”. Ms. 
Sandra got everyone involved in cooking up some green eggs and ham for a snack, with students taking turns stirring up the eggs and 
watching them turn green! Even though “Do You Want to Build a Snowman?” week was one of our warmest weeks yet this year, the 
Frogs class still had a lot of fun with Frozen-themed centers. One of our favorites was a two part activity: on Tuesday, everyone was 
able to paint collaboratively on a banner, covering it in blizzard colors; then on Wednesday, we set out the ice blocks and some printed 
Frozen characters on the banner for the children to use as a winter wonderland. Since we have so many fans of Anna and Elsa in our 
class, it was a great opportunity for some guided creative play.

� e Frogs class also had a great time at the PEP Sock Hop! � ank you to everyone who could make it out. Dancing along to music is a 
great way for the children to gain con� dence in their large motor abilities, and besides that, it’s just fun!

April will be a great time to remember that “Jesus loves the little children of the world”. We will start with Jesus is My Hero week, 
featuring many of the stories from Jesus’ life, such as His calming of the storm with his disciples; the children will make their own boats 
as a reminder of how Jesus can always bring us peace. � is will be followed by the Week of the Young Child, which is a great time of 
year to bring out some of the children’s favorite centers. Magnet tiles, stacking shapes, crawling tunnels and many more will be making 
an appearance! Palm Sunday and Easter week will be all about celebrating the resurrection of Jesus with activities like the “Jesus is 
Alive” praise dance. Finally, during Caring for Our Earth week, we’ll reduce, reuse, and recycle with our toilet roll windsocks and co� ee 
� lter Earth paintings. If you have extra toilet paper or paper towel rolls around your house, ask your child to help collect them and 
bring them in to use for our cra� s.

As the weather is warming up, we welcome you to start packing up the Frogs’ winter gear. Be sure to also have a change of clothes for 
your child; with April showers come May � owers, but also muddy clothes.

Blessings!

Ms. Sandra, Mr. Ben, and Ms. Nola
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Shining Stars
We are all a-spring for April to be here! We are more than ready for some warm weather and blooming � owers. Let’s ‘march’ on back to 
see what we did last month. 

March started o�  with the one and only Dr. Seuss Week! We had too much fun dressing up for spirit week. What was your favorite day? 
A� er that, we had such a magical time learning all about Disney, where we made some magically sparkly name sensory bags to work 
on our name recognition in a fun and squishy way! Following Disney week was a very fun � lled St. Patty’s week, where we marched in 
a green � lled parade, hopped our bottoms o�  at our sock hop, and discovered all the mischief Leprechaun Joe caused in our classroom. 
� at silly little guy! We then dove right into pets week where we learned all about our friend’s family pets, we all have so many fun furry 
friends! 

We will then � y right into April where we will learn all about superheroes! Who is your favorite, and why? Following that we have our 
one and only Week of the Young Child! We can’t wait to see what fun ways we can show our appreciation. We will then get right into 
Easter week, who’s ready to meet the Easter Bunny? A� er that we are excited to learn all about our beautiful Earth and what we can do 
to take care of it. We will then get right in Teacher Appreciation week where we will learn all about the hard work our teachers do for 
us. 

� is month we have been focusing on math. We are working on number recognition, speci� cally numbers greater than 10. We want 
to be able to not only recognize these numbers, but we want to write them too! An activity we love to do is ‘number quiz’. We do this 
activity in small groups with 4 kids and 1 adult. An adult holds up a number � ashcard (we have numbers 1-30), and each child says 
what number it is out loud and then writes it on their whiteboard, chalkboard, paper, etc. � is is a super simple activity that is a class 
favorite, it keeps each child engaged and they all love the challenge against not only their peers, but themselves! We are also introducing 
single digit addition as a challenge activity for our friends who are ready for that next step towards 4 and 5k. 

Happy hopping and see you in May! 

Ms. Mariah and the Stars Crew

Purple Moons
March was so much fun, and we learned a lot too! We had a mischievous leprechaun visit our room and le�  it a mess, along with some 
green footprints, and great treats for us to � nd. We loved being in the St. Patrick’s Day parade, learning about rainbows, all things 
Disney, Dr. Seuss, and Pets. 

� e children are enjoying doing simple addition and subtraction with sorters and worksheets. I am amazed at how quickly they learned 
how to solve the problems. We are focusing on how to write our numbers as well. We have also created some amazing art!  If you have 
not had a chance to see all the great artwork in the classroom, please take some time to stop in.

Spring is near! � e weather is unpredictable. Please make sure your child has appropriate outerwear, as the children love going outside. 
Please have a sweatshirt your child can keep in their locker. � e room can get cold at times. If you have any questions, please reach out 
to Ms. Maria or Ms. Melinda.  You can always talk to us in person, on the app, or call during nap time between 1-3.

� ank You,

Ms. Maria and Ms. Melinda
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Slithering Snakes
Why don’t eggs play April Fool’s jokes?
� ey might crack each other up.

April at last, and not a moment too soon! March has gone, and hopefully taken its cold with it, leaving us with our � rst tentative 
steps towards summer. Warm weather means more time outside, which means more smiling faces and more chances for class 
games. Please bear with us as we navigate this � ckle season, as days of intense cold and snow lead to muck and mud when the 
sun returns. If you would prefer your child wear boots during this time, please make sure to have them available, or just let us 
know when they need a pair to borrow!

Looking ahead to our events and themes for April, we have a multitude of things to get excited for. First and foremost is the Week 
of � e Young Child, an opportunity to celebrate the reason we are all here, your children. � is week is � lled with activities that 
allow your kids to express themselves, and de� ne what things they enjoy about being a child as well as any activities they love at 
Park’s Edge. We will also be showing some love to our parents, when we � ll our paper bags with treats and snacks for you all as a 
testament to how much we appreciate all that you do. Also in April will be our Easter egg hunt, with everyone’s most polarizing 
mascot, the Easter Bunny! Eggs will be scattered all about the grounds and each child will have the chance to search every nook 
and cranny for their Easter treats. � e Bunny will be present during the hunt for any and all pictures, tears or no tears.

We would like to take this latter section of our newsletter to mention our summer program! You should have all received our 
summer packet over spring break (if you need one, please let us know and we will happily grab you one) and have had time to go 
over our � eld trips and activities. We are particularly excited to go on some new � eld trips this year, such as Boerner Botanical 
Gardens, the Milwaukee County Zoo, as well as returning to Chuck E. Cheese. In regard to our in-house � eld trips, we will be 
trying out some new in� atables, as well as having KidoKinetics come and set up a ninja obstacle course! We are delighted to o� er 
a summer � lled with exciting experiences and sincerely hope that your children are as excited as we are. With summer on the 
horizon, we are hoping for a warm and relaxed April, and a spring with sunny skies and beautiful blossoms. 

� anks for reading!

Sincerely,

Ms. Nicole and Mr. Cody
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Themes with Christian Sub Themes
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Matthew 19:14 “Jesus said, ‘Let the little children come to me’”.
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John 12:13 “So they took branches of palm trees and went out to meet him, crying out, “Hosanna!”.

���������������������������������
Psalm 65:9 “You take care of the earth and water it”
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Titus 2:7-8 “In everything set them an example by doing what is good. In your teaching show integrity”.

A Pastor’s Thought
Dear God, 

As darkness and cold recede and light and warmth spread, 
we are reminded that the spring rain waters the roots of trees, 
waking them from their winter slumber to bud new life. Wake 
us up from feelings of resignation and rise us to new hope, 
renewed purpose, and the courage to bloom justice and peace. 
Keep us aware, help us to search for the Good in life. 

Amen. 

Pastor Josh

NAC Nook

Hello Everyone,

For the NAC Nook this month we will be looking at Standard C10.

C10: I am given the opportunities to share feedback about the program through ongoing suggestions and annual written evaluations.

Did you know that we have parent surveys available at the front o�  ce all year round? We stress the surveys during conference times 
which are two times per year. � ese surveys allow you to learn about the NAC standards for our program and how we work hard to 
provide a healthy, safe, and fun learning environment for your children. Most importantly, the surveys allow you to give feedback on 
how you feel Park’s Edge Preschool is doing taking care of your children and helping prepare them for the next step in their education. 
You can provide feedback on safety, health, curriculum, and more.

You are also welcome to email, message in ProCare, or speak with the Director in person in regard to any comments and/or questions 
you have regarding your child’s care. We are open from 6am to 6pm and someone is usually available at the front desk at 7:30am if you 
need to speak with management.

Please let us know if you have questions regarding NAC standard C10.



Page 9

Happy Anniversary!

Happy 3-year anniversary to the wonderful Ms. Mariah.

Ms. Mariah started in our program as a teacher in the Sunshine room. She then moved to our 
Purple Moons room as the 4-year-old teacher. She loved working with our older children prepping 
them for kindergarten. When a spot opened up in the Shining Stars, she excitedly took on the 
challenge of a new room, and that is where she currently is today. She is equally fantastic and loved 
in each room she moves to.

Mariah has her associate’s degree in early childhood education from MATC. She is currently 
working towards her early childhood education administrator credential. 

Ms. Mariah has a personality that is larger than life. We lovingly refer to her as PEP’s very own 
Ms. Rachel. She encourages every child to be themselves and always inspires their creative side. 
You can � nd her and her kids singing and dancing around the building, they o� en stop at the 
front desk for an impromptu song and dance performance. Ms. Mariah is the children’s biggest 
cheerleader. She knows every child in her class; their strengths and weaknesses and what they need 
from her to thrive in their environment. She goes out of her way to make every child feel seen and 
heard while they are in her care. 

In her free time Mariah loves spending time with her long-time boyfriend Tony, and their cat Stanley. She also loves spending time with 
friends and family. One of Mariah’s passions in life is singing. We all learned she has an amazing voice when she performed karaoke at 
our sta�  Christmas party. She also enjoys shopping, cooking and traveling.

We are so thankful for Ms. Mariah and the joy that she brings to the center each day

Happy 2-year anniversary to the fantastic Ms. Jacque.

Ms. Jacque started on our infant toddler’s � oor and remained there for her entire 
time here at PEP. She is currently the teacher in our Darling Dragon� y room.

Ms. Jacque is a natural born caregiver. She has been caring for children ever since 
she was 6 years old. She has been working in the � eld of early childhood education 
since 2008. She has three years of college experience majoring in � ne arts and 
education.

Ms. Jacque is wildly creative. She comes up with unique and imaginative art 
projects, incorporating fun materials like feathers and foam. She is not afraid of 
making a mess and loves creating exciting sensory experiences for the children. She 
has a love of nature and will bring nature in the form of leaves, snow and � owers 
into the classroom for the kids to explore.  � ere is never a dull moment with Ms. 
Jacque around. 

Her coworkers would tell you how generous and kind Jacque is. She will go out of 
her way to make a coworker feel appreciated, whether it is with a kind note, or gi� , or just a pat on the back and check in making sure 
everyone is ok. She is extremely thoughtful and willing to help when needed.

When Jacque isn’t shaping the minds of our toddlers she loves spending time with her three children, Adalae, Atticus and Iniko. She 
loves spending time with coworkers trying out fun new places to eat or visit. She is an avid reader and enjoys painting gardening and 
journaling.

We want to thank Ms. Jacque for her commitment to Park’s Edge Preschool and her commitment to the children she cares for.


